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WOODBURY MIDDLE SCHOOL 
67 Washington Avenue, Woodbury, CT 06798 Phone: 203-263-4306 

William Nemec, Principal Suzi Greene, Assistant Principal 

September 8, 2020 

Dear Woodbury Middle School Community, 

The administration and athletic director at Woodbury Middle School believe strongly in 
the positive benefits of exercise and competition. After much discussion and truly 
weighing all of the logistical issues concerning the middle school athletic program, it has 
been decided to cancel the Fall 2020 sports season. We assure you that this decision 
was not made lightly or in haste. Several middle schools in our area either have canceled 
or are operating on a very abbreviated season, which we are told still may change. In 
conjunction with the administration, coaches, and athletic director, we discussed our 
hybrid & cohorting model. We are investigating a plan to offer athletic opportunities that 
follow the Department of Public Health and the Center for Disease Control and Prevention 
in the fall. We will get that information out to you as soon as it becomes available. We 
hope that you and your child(ren) are excited about the upcoming school year. 

Go Warriors! 

William Nemec Chris McGrath 
Principal Athletic Director 




